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DATE: March 17, 2022
Subject: Certified 2022 FRRS Election Results
Dear FRRS Board & Officers
The 2022 Election Year is officially closed, and a “White Ballot” has been declared and validated by this Committee. The
voting membership was notified of the “White Ballot” process by US-Mail via a postcard of such to meet the terms of
the current Election Policy.
As of midnight on March 15, 2022 this Election Committee did not received any Petitions for “White Ballot” nominations
from the membership. The three (3) Board Member incumbents Bob Sims, Roger Stabler & Janet Steeper will remain

seated and sworn in later this year for another term.

If you have any questions, please address the Elections Committee at election@wplives.org .

| declare under penalty of perjury that the above information is true and correct.

Dated the 17" of March 2022

Nkt

Matthew S. Shuman - Chairperson

7

"Your 2022 Election Committee thanks you and is Proud to Serve the FRRS & WPRM."
Sincerely,

Matthew S. Shuman - FL 1948

FRRS Nomination & Election Committee - Chairperson

election@wplives.org

FRRS Nomination & Election Committee
1040 Redbud Drive

Redding, CA 96001-0162

FRRS Election Committee Members:

Matthew Shuman - FL 1948 - Chairperson

Ann Morningstar— L 1967 - Co-Chair

Debbie Shuman - FL 1948 - Clerk/Catering Facilitator to the Election Committee
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